
Please come to the 
CITY COUNCIL HEARINGS 

Friday  Feb. 28 at 10 AM 
City Hall, Committee Room

This is your chance to tell the Council why 
NYC kids need smaller classes.  Or just 

come to show your support!   

If you’re interested in testifying, 
or have any questions, 

please email us at 
info@classsizematters.org

Join the Fight for

SMALLER 
CLASSES!

Friday at 10 AM
February 28, 2020

More than 
275,000 

NYC 
students are 
in classes of 
30 or more!

NYC kids 
deserve a 

better 
chance 

to learn!

Co-sponsored by:

www.classsizematters.org

—  and  —

https://nyckidspac.org

Reach out & stay connected! 
Find us on 

Facebook & Twitter




